
 

 

Friday 24th November  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The choir will be making their annual trip to Half Acre Care Home on Tuesday 12th December. 
We will be leaving school around 12.00pm and return before the end of the school day.  The 
children will be walking to the care home so please ensure your child wears appropriate 
footwear and a waterproof coat. 
 
You are welcome to collect your child from the care home at 2.30pm after the performance 
has ended.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below before Monday 1st December. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Cuthbert 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of child: _______________________________     Class: _______________ 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my child to attend Half Acre Care Home on Tuesday 12th 
December. 
 
I will collect my child from Half Acre at 2.30pm  
 
I will collect my child from school at 3.30pm 
 


